The Step Up Foundation
P.0. Box 1402
Virginia Beach, VA 23451

March 8, 2023

Dear Major Robert V Simpson & AFJROTC, Unit NJ-20182

Thank you so much for your donation to The Step Up Foundation. We'd also like to thank you for your service and for
wanting to support our organization’s efforts by completing the CHAD 1000X workout. Your donation is instrumental
in allowing us to continue our mission of support to programs dedicated to the research and treatment of effects of
blast wave injury, traumatic brain injuries, and post traumatic stress.

We have more events coming this year and | hope you will consider supporting us again.

Gt

Sara Wilkinson
President and Founder

Donation Receipt- keep for your records

Name: The Step Up Foundation 86-3220226
Date Received: March 2023
Value: $315.00



